
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 4, 2007 

 

 

 

Honorable Members of the 

West Allis Common Council  

City Hall 

West Allis, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Council Members: 

 

I am herewith reappointing Ms. Rebecca Murray as a member of the West Allis Block Grant 

Committee, representing the Fifth Aldermanic District.  Her two-year term will expire on 

September 1, 2009. 

 

Ms. Murray has been a West Allis resident for seventeen years and resides at 2875 South 93rd 

Street. She is married to Jim and they are the parents of three children.  Ms. Murray received her 

Bachelor of Science Degree in 1978 and her Master of Arts Degree in 1983 from Western Illinois 

University. 

 

She has had a progressive career as a Speech/Language Pathologist and currently is employed by 

CESA I as a Speech/Pathologist for elementary, middle school, and high school populations. 

 

Ms. Murray is a member of the ELCA Lutheran church.  She has directed and taught Vacation 

Bible School, has been a superintendent of Sunday School, and serves on her Church Council.  

 

Your confirmation of this reappointment will be appreciated by the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeannette Bell, 

Mayor 
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